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24 July 2017 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The Association of Special Libraries of the Philippines (ASLP) will hold a 

forum entitled “Striking a Balance: a Work-Life Coaching for Librarians” at 

the 38th Manila International Book Fair (MIBF) on September 14, 2017 

Thursday from 1:00 to 4:00 pm at Seminar Room 9, SMX Convention 

Center, Mall of Asia Complex, Pasay City. 

 

Librarians are the gatekeepers of information to spread literacy and 

promote education. With today’s stressful and unhealthy lifestyle of most 

librarians and information professionals, this hinders them to do their jobs 

well and have a healthy lifestyle. Thus, this coming Manila International 

Book Fair, ASLP wants to engage and inspire librarians through a forum on 

personal development and soft skills coaching aimed at helping them to 

develop a healthy lifestyle wherein they can easily juggle work-related and 

familial responsibilities without straining their physical and mental health.  

 

Librarians, library administrators, support staff, teachers and students of 

Library & Information Science, consultants and other information 

professionals are invited to attend the forum. 

 

Forum Registration Fees are: 

P 400.00 for non-members 

P 300.00 for members 

P 200.00 for students 

 

For inquires and other details, you may contact us through e-mail at 

aslplibrarians@gmail.com  or mobile number (0995)5396299. 

 

See you at the forum!   

 

Truly yours, 
         

 
Myzel Y. Marifosque 
Conference Chair/Vice-President 
 
Noted by : 
 

          
Randolf D. Mariano 
President      
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